
 

 

              

  
            7th February 2024 

 
 Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 4 visit to Shotton Hall 
Year 4 children will be going to Shotton Hall on Tuesday 13th February to enjoy a performance of 
Mary Poppins by the Secondary School’s drama pupils.  Children will have an early lunch and will  
return before the end of the school day. 

 
 Pancake Day  

Children will be working with staff in classes to celebrate pancake day, they will be making pancakes 
and choosing their own toppings, if there are any further/ new dietary requirements you feel you should 
inform us of, please contact school by the end of this week. 
 
Moor Lane – Monday 12th February 

 Church Street – Tuesday 13th February 
 

 Regards 
 

Andrew Mullen 
 
Mr Andrew Mullen 

 Acting Head Teacher 

  
          

 
               

 


